
Twin Towns Junior Triathlon Club Report 2012-13 Season 

 

Last Saturday, 16
th

 February saw 25 kids turn up and race, in the rain, for the last time this season. At 

the completion of the race we had a pancake breakfast which was a huge hit and presented the 

trophies for the season. 

We presented 24 trophies to the children who had completed 10 or more races. This year we 

presented only one trophy to the most consistent racer, Mollie Styman who raced every week of the 

19 week season. This trophy is most often shared between 2 or 3 kids. 

We again averaged good numbers with the turnout being around 24 each week. 

We were continually on the hunt each week for support from our parents to man the checkpoints on 

the course. We had a few who always stepped in, and without this constant support, the races 

couldn’t run. 

A huge thank you must go to Ginny Jones for her dedication to the desk each week. The end of this 

season has seen Ginny come to an end with the Juniors as Kipp will race in the intermediate races s 

of next year. I would very much like to acknowledge all the hard work put in by Ginny over the last 

two years. She will be greatly missed. 

We have had a few offers of help to man the desk for next season which have been quickly 

accepted. 

Thank you must also go to the Senior Club for their support of us in many ways. 

 

Scott Styman 


